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VILLE DE MONTRÉAL 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is given that a regular city council meeting will be held on: 
 
Date   Monday, January 25, 2021, at 1 p.m. 

 
Place   Lucien-Saulnier building, council chamber 

155, rue Notre-Dame Est 
   (Champ-de-Mars metro station) 
 
 
Due to the state of emergency currently in effect and the special measures taken to limit 
the spread of the coronavirus, all city council meetings will be held behind closed doors 
until further notice. Therefore, council members will attend the meetings by 
teleconference. 
 
As a result, the public will not be admitted to city hall during the next city council 
meeting. However, the meeting may be viewed via webcast (a live stream or recording). 
 
Residents can also ask elected officials questions by sending them in writing before 
1 p.m., on Monday, January 25, 2021, according to the special instructions posted on 
the page of the January 25, 2021 city council meeting on the city’s website at 
montreal.ca. The special instructions will replace the regular public oral question period. 
 
For further details on the special measures taken in relation to the COVID-19 pandemic 
and to watch the next city council meeting, please visit the city’s website at montreal.ca. 
 
 
In Montréal, on January 19, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


